
 

 

 

 

Untitled 
From: Deb Powell [e-mail address redacted]
 
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2012 4:25 PM
 
To: SatelliteOffices
 
Subject: Austin, Texas
 

I believe Austin, Texas would be a wonderful location for a USPTO Satellite office.
 
Very innovative, cutting edge, many great universities within state to pull from.
 
Many large out of state technologies are moving to Austin to be a part of the 

creative community.
 

Open an office in the Austin area and I will come work for you.
 

I think the satellite offices are a great idea and want to congratulate you on the 

Detroit pick for your first office.
 
I was born in Detroit, and think it is great. I love the use of a historic 

building, so fitting for this ground breaking move.
 

Thanks for taking time to read my 2 cents.
 
Deborah
 

Deborah A. Powell
 
Director of Client Services
 
Buskop Law
 
Patents & Trademarks
 
4511 Dacoma Street
 
Houston, TX 77092
 
[phone redacted]
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